

NBHOL BULLETIN Published By The NORTH BOUNDARY HOME OWNERS LEAGUE

—A Community Service Organization of Home Owners in the Area Bounded by CALIFORNIA, KEDZIE, TOUHY and HOWARD—

JUDITH RUBIN, President

JUNE, 1994

MURIEL WEINSTOCK, Secy.

NEW NBHOL BOARD OF DIRECTORS SELECTED

Seventeen NBHOL members who are current in their annual dues submitted their names for nomination to the NBHOL Board of Directors for the period June 1994 to June 1996. Because fewer than 20 nominations were received, no election is necessary. The members of the new NBHOL Board of Directors are:

Florence Bodanis

Wayne Buttermore

Syril Goldman

Wesley Kennedy

Sylvia Landesman

John Molinaro

Carl Robst

Henry Wasserstrom

Violet Zuckerman

Claire Blumenthal

Fulvio Colonna

Martin Karsin

Beila Simon Kunis

Jerry Levin

Ruth Myers

Judith Rubin

Muriel Weinstock

The new Board of Directors will meet in the near future to elect officers.

Because no election is necessary, the membership meeting originally scheduled for June 8 will not be held. A public meeting will be held in the near future dealing with an issue of importance to the neighborhood. You will receive notice of the date and subject of that public meeting.



RECYCLING PICKUP PROGRAM

We received responses from more than 50 households interested in participating in a recycling program. We will be giving you further information in our next newsletter.